
Wednesday 
26 October

 
6.30-8.30pm in 

School

West Calder 
High School

P7 Open 

Evening

For further information contact:
Laura.quilter@westlothian.org.uk
 
 

 
 

If you are considering West Calder 
High School for your P7 child next 
session, we would love to see you 
and your P7 child.There will be an 

opportunity to tour the building, meet 
staff and see the S1 experience in 

action


